
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/7/2014 3:12:39 PM
Subject: RE: Next Week

Yes. Tuesday morning works great, the earlier the better. I've got somebody coming to my office at 10:00 but I can meet 
before then! I'd be glad to walk over!
Melanie


From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 9:59 AM
 
To: Barton, Melanie
 
Subject: Next Week
 

                I know you’re out today (congrats), but I wanted to reach out to see if you could come by next week to meet 
with Rafi Nolan-Abrahamian.  He’s our summer fellow from Harvard for this year – he’ll be here until early August.
 
                I wanted him to talk to you about next year’s budget/policy initiatives for K-12.  Where there are 
opportunities, what’s worth exploring, ideas about who else he should meet with, etc.
 
                Unfortunately, I’m on the clock with the budget and some other veto messages, so I’m not sure I’d be able to 
sit-in the whole time, but I’ll try to.  Do you have time on Tuesday morning, perhaps?  Thanks.
 
CLS        
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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